Parish Pastoral Council Minutes
St. Paul the Apostle Catholic Church
October 3rd, 2023

I. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Amy. Mike Y opened with a prayer. 
II. The September minutes were approved. 
III. Open Issues/ Old Business 
A. Coffee and Doughnuts report was given by Amy.  All went well, with 10:00 Mass having the most in attendance. Our next time will be Oct. 29th with Mary Jo and Amy volunteering to run it.  Lisa will order the donuts and Mary Jo will pick them up.
B. Newcomer Welcome progress was reported by Mary Jo who has a call into Elizabeth to get new parishioner names from the last six months. 
C. Kneelers
Bobbie reported that Father had met with her and they came to the conclusion that for safety reasons having kneelers up front during communion would not be conducive in our church. 
D. Minutes on website
Laurie Vitek has volunteered to put our monthly minutes on St. Paul’s website. Mel will be sending them to her each month beginning with October’s minutes. 
IV. New Business
A.  Outreach; what do we do and how can we help to improve upon it?
After much discussion, it was decided to invite our Outreach leaders to come to our November meeting to discuss their mission statement, as well as their needs, and what we can do to help this ministry. Lisa will reach out to the ministry leader of Outreach to invite her to join us at our meeting next month. 
B. Other?
Our sign is delayed due to waiting upon the arrival of the LED monitor, which is coming from California.
Also, we welcomed our new Business manager, Melissa Rodil, and wished Cecilia Delgado our very best in her new endeavors. 
Finally, Mel will send Elizabeth a reminder of putting our monthly meeting on the church’s calendar. 
V. Our next meeting date is November 7th, 2023, at 6:30 pm. 
VI. Closing prayer was said by Amy. 
VII. The meeting was adjourned at 7:36 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,
Mel Vaillant


